
CENTRE FOR DISTANCE EDUCATION, 

SNDT WOMEN’S UNIVERSITY 

 

 

NOTIFICATION ABOUT ONLINE RE-EXAMINATION  

 

Dear all Students, 

The SNDT Women’s University, has decided to conduct re-examinations of those 

students who could not appeared for the October, 2020 online examination which 

was scheduled from 13th October, 2020 onwards. 

1. The online re-examinations is scheduled on 22nd, 23rd, 24th and 26th of 

October 2020. Please click following link 

https://sndt.ac.in/index.php/cde/circulars  for the rules and conditions to 

appear for the re-examinations.   

2. Those students who could not attend the examinations due to wrong subject 

and medium shall attend the re-examination on given date but they are 

requested to check their subject on their hall tickets by clicking the link 

http://dusupport.in/hallticket if there are any mistakes in medium, subject 

Please record it in Google forms http://dusupport.in/query till 21/10/2020. 

The students who could not attend the examinations due to subject/medium 

change should fill the Google form compulsorily then only they will be allowed to 

appear for the exams in correct subjects / medium.  

Other student who missed the exams for any other reason can directly appear for 

the Re-Examinations on given date without filling the Google form. 

 

Thank you, 

 

Dr. Mangesh H. Kadam 

I/c Director 
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